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 General Election 

As you probably know by now, on 

Thursday 8th June there will be a 

general election. 

Therefore the school 

will be closed on 

that day as it is used 

as a polling  

station. 

Ofsted 

I hope that you have all managed to 

read the Ofsted letter following our re-

cent inspection  judging that the 

school continues to be a ‘good’ school. 

They identified lots of wonderful 

things about the pupils at Redhill such 

as ‘ pupils are highly respectful and 

tolerant’ and ‘ pupils have an excel-

lent work ethic and strive to achieve 

their best’.  Pupils’ behaviour was also 

identified as a strength  with all pupils 

across the school making really good 

progress. Fantastic job! Well done! 

Please can we ask parents to keep the 

school office up to date with any 

changes of contact numbers, address 

etc. This also includes e-mail address-

es. It is IMPERATIVE that we are able 

to contact you in an emergency or if 

your child is poorly.  

Thank you!  

 Well done to Year 6! 

A huge ‘well done!’ to all of our Year 6 children who 

have now completed all of their SAT’s tests. The re-

sults of the tests will be released  on Tuesday 4th July 

and children and parents will be informed then.  

 

 



New Redhill website! 

If you have gone onto our school website  in the 

last couple of days you will see that we have a 

brand new and exciting website. Hopefully it is 

much  easier to navigate  on your tablet , computer 

and your smart phone. If you haven’t already 

please take a look  and let us have your feedback ! 

Attendance winners  

Attendance Class Winners 

Week 1—Year 6— 98.75% 

Week 2— Year 5—100% 

Week 3—Reception—97.67% 

Week 4—  Y3 –98.33% 

Be on time every day! 

                 

Have a good half-term 

break  

Finally I would like to wish all of our 

families a peaceful and relaxing half-

term when it arrives and look for-

ward  to see-

ing  you all on  

Monday 5th 

June.  

Nursery & Reception  

Induction meetings—Reminder 

Reception places have now been        

allocated by the Local Authority. 

Nursery Induction will be on       

Wednesday 21st June at 1.30pm 

Reception Induction will be on   

Wednesday 21st June at 9.30am 
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